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PARENTSô NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Thank you for all your support as we come to the end 

of another busy and successful year at Maria Fidelis. 

The pupils finish early this summer to allow staff time 

to pack up all equipment and resources from our 

Phoenix Road site, ready for the move into our new 

facilities in Drummond Crescent. It is an exciting but 

also very busy time for us all and your understanding 

is much appreciated.  

On Saturday 7th July, nearly 300 ex pupils and staff 

visited our Phoenix Road site to say ógoodbyeô to the 

old building. Our guests enjoyed re-living fond 

memories of their time here and sharing their 

experiences over many years. Some of our ex pupils 

left over 60 years ago! When our school founder, 

Marie Madeleine DôHouet arrived in England from 

France in 1830, she could never have imagined that 

the school she took over in Somers Town would still 

be thriving 188 years later. I hope you enjoy reading 

some of the memories we have included in this 

newsletter.  

 

 

Our congratulations go to Faber House and their Head 

of House Miss Doody for winning the House Trophy 

this year. There were high rates of participation and 

you can read about the various events. Our thanks go 

to our other Heads of Houses, Mr. OôDowd (Dô 

Houet), Miss OôKeeffe (Guillemet) and Mr .Ayisire 

(Loyola) for all their enthusiasm and support of the 

pupils.  

Please read carefully the arrangements for the 

beginning of term as we start to occupy our new 

building on Drummond Crescent.  

We wish you all a happy and peaceful holiday.    

 

Mrs. Gill  

(Headteacher) 
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New School Building Update 

We are delighted to inform you that the new school building remains on schedule for our current year 9, 

10 and 12 pupils to move into in September, and of course we look forward to welcoming our new Sixth 

Form students into their brand new area of the school too. 

As a reminder here are the key dates for the new school year: 

 

 Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

August 13th Aug 
 

14th Aug 
 

15th Aug 
 

16th Aug 
New school 

library 
10am ς 
12pm 
A level 
results 

1pm ς 3pm 
Year 13 

enrolment 

17th Aug 
 

August 20th Aug 
 

21st  Aug 
 

22nd Aug 
 

23rd Aug 
New school 

library 
10am ς 
12pm 

GCSE results 
11am ς 1pm 

Year 12 
enrolment 

24th Aug 
New school 

library 
1pm ς 3pm 

Year 12 
enrolment 

August 27th Aug 
Bank holiday 

 
 

28th Aug 
 

29th Aug 
 

30th Aug 
 

31st Aug 
 

September 3rd Sept 
New school 

library 
11am ς 1pm 

Year 12 
enrolment 
2pm ς 3pm 

Year 13 
enrolment 

4th Sept 
School 
closure 

 

5th Sept 
School 
closure 

 

6th Sept 
School 
closure 

 

7th Sept 
School 
closure 

 

September 10th Sept 
INSET day 
(no pupils) 

11th Sept 
New school 

Year 12 & 13 
pupils start 

12th Sept 
Gower Street 

Year 7 pupils 
start 

13th Sept 
Both sites 

Year 8 Ą 11 
pupils start 

14th Sept 
Both sites 
Normal 

school day 
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¶   

New School Building Update 

 

Staff and pupils are very much looking forward to the 

new facilities, resources and space on offer which 

include: 

¶ bigger, brighter classrooms, with active 

ventilations systems 

even CO2 levels are monitored to ensure pupils 

have a pleasant learning environment 

¶ 325 new computers 

these have solid state hard drives and large 

screens to provide a great user experience 

¶ a 75" LED touch screen panel for every teaching 

space  

these are much brighter and clearer than the 

projectors we are used to 

¶ new dining hall furniture  

which is easily stowed for ease of cleaning and 

organising other functions 

¶ a cashless catering system 

this allows pupils to pay for their food by swiping 

their thumbprint and parents will be able to log in 

on line and see which food purchases have been 

made. Ensure that you have given us permission 

to store your childôs biometric data so that they 

can use this system. Please be assured that 

thumbprints are encoded as a series of numbers 

and cannot be reverse engineered to reproduce a 

thumbprint, or any other way of identifying your 

child. 

¶ an electronic visitor management and signing in 

system 

this will enable us to give visitors a better 

experience and more easily keep the school 

secure 

¶ new tables and chairs for a number of classrooms  

where our old tables and chairs are too old or 

worn out to reuse 

 

 

 

 

¶ A cashless carting system and new online parent 

system (Parentpay) 

 this allows pupils to pay for their food by swiping their 

thumbprint and parents will be able to log in on line and 

see which food purchases have been made. Ensure that 

you have given us permission to store your childôs 

biometric data so that they can use this system. Please be 

assured that thumbprints are encoded as a series of 

numbers and cannot be reverse engineered to reproduce a 

thumbprint, or any other way of identifying your child. In 

order to streamline our systems and make life easier for 

pupils/parents from September we will no longer be 

taking cash or cheques for trips and other payments. 

Parents will be able to easily log in to ParentPay on their 

phone/tablet or PC and pay for items using debit/credit 

card.  Parents who still wish to use cash can pay at any 

PayPoint location using a bar code. ParentPay log in 

details will be sent home before the end of term.   

¶  

key staff on building operation and management and on 

the 18th July staff were given tours of the new building, 

particularly focussing on the departments in which they 

will be based, so that they have had an opportunity to 

familiarise themselves with new the building. 

We have already had a significant number of enquiries 

about bookings for the spaces in the new school, which is 

a promising start to our hopes to bring in money to the 

school budget which can be used to support the education 

of all of our pupils. 

Finally you may be aware that we are raising money to 

help us with the cost of removing our precious stained 

glass windows from our library in Phoenix Road so that 

they can be moved to our new building in due course. 

Obviously this is an expensive undertaking and our 

normal school funding cannot stretch to projects of this 

nature.  We have set up a Just Giving page for this 

purpose should you feel able to make a donation  

 

(https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/maria-fidelis-

stainedglasswindow) 

Mr. Coombes 

(Assistant Head Teacher) 

 

https://mail.lgflmail.org/owa/redir.aspx?REF=xasIa94dFdUj2RCx0divDRWdz_sOPg--uljjwPf42DUhLV_qL9zVCAFodHRwczovL3d3dy5qdXN0Z2l2aW5nLmNvbS9jcm93ZGZ1bmRpbmcvbWFyaWEtZmlkZWxpcy1zdGFpbmVkZ2xhc3N3aW5kb3c.
https://mail.lgflmail.org/owa/redir.aspx?REF=xasIa94dFdUj2RCx0divDRWdz_sOPg--uljjwPf42DUhLV_qL9zVCAFodHRwczovL3d3dy5qdXN0Z2l2aW5nLmNvbS9jcm93ZGZ1bmRpbmcvbWFyaWEtZmlkZWxpcy1zdGFpbmVkZ2xhc3N3aW5kb3c.
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FABER HOUSE 

Wow, what a busy, fun-filled and competitive year we 

have had in the House system. There has been a lot going 

on this year from badminton to fencing, from quizzes to 

FIFA tournaments, from sports day to Ready, Steady, 

Cook along with book spine poetry, handball, netball and 

lots more in between!  

We currently stand in FIRST place building on from our 

fantastic win last year. Faber won the MF annual Talent 

Show 2018 this year with Hannah in 9A blowing the 

audience away with her passionate monologue óthere is 

a war going on in my countryô. Faber celebrated more 

victory when we won the Ready, Steady, Cook 

Challenge on July 3rd with Arafah, Hannah, Abesalat and 

Gellila producing a delicious 3-course meal! The judges 

were very impressed.  

Faber was delighted with its victory in boysô football 

earlier this year, and a brilliant second place in 

badminton, girlsô handball and the Maria Fidelis short 

story competition. 

As always, one of Faberôs strong points is our 

participation numbers ï well done to all of the students 

who took part in an activity. Sports Day 2018 was a 

spectacular display of camaraderie, teamwork, support 

and pride for our house. Fadli and Liam in year 8 stood 

out for their athleticism on the track in the 100m and 

400m events. A special thank you to Arafah, Sumayyah  

and Dylan  in year 9 for all of their help with the running 

of Faber House this year.  

I have had a thoroughly enjoyable year working with my 

house; building relationships with the students outside of 

the classroom and watching my house thrive in every 

way.  

I would also like to encourage all Faber students to keep 

on getting involved in the events next year and I 

welcome any newcomers! It is never too late to represent 

our house and get involved.  

Have a lovely summer 

 

Miss. Doody  

(Head of Faber House) 

 

 

DôHOUET HOUSE 

What a year it has been for DôHouet and its members! 

Weôve had our share of successes in the boysô 

basketball, the fencing competition and our 6th form 

members have all contributed greatly to our cause over 

the school year! Weôve also had the school talent show 

in which Esther gave a rousing performance 

representing DôHouet. 

We are now entering the crunch time of year in the last 

few weeks of term and there are still some exciting 

competitions yet to play. Ready, Steady, Cook the 

inter-house culinary competition is just around the 

corner and we have a strong line up of young, inspiring 

chefs to represent us. 

 

 We also have the not so small matter of Sports Day in 

which DôHouet will be defending its crown as 

champions. I have no doubt in my mind that our 

exhilarating athletes in DôHouet will make this 

competition a priority and will want to repeat the glory 

of last year and retain the title. 

 

Thereôs a famous saying used by the Olympics and itôs 

one that l feel should encompass what these inter-house 

competitions are all about and I hope that members of 

DôHouet embrace this life lesson ñThe important thing 

in life is not to triumph but to compete.ò  

Mr. OôDowd 

(Head of DôHouet House) 
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LOYOLA HOUSE  

 

What can I say, it has been a fantastic year for team 

Loyola and it has be my pleasure to lead my house.  The 

inter-house sporting competitions have been a success, 

we have managed to secure first place in both Handball 

(GIRLS) and Dodgeball. We have also obtained pleasing 

results in the inter-house Football, Basketball, Dodge 

ball, Handball and Fencing. Loyola have proven strong 

competitors in all of the inter-house events this year 

which has been a result of the sheer determination and 

commitment shown by the Loyola students. This month, 

we also had our school's talent show in which we had 

guest attendee: Rebecca Ayisire, sang some of her 

material from her latest album at the start of the show 

which was very inspirational for our students.  

 

Mansil (8A) played a jazz piece on the piano, Faith 

(7F) sang and Yasmine (9A), Jessa-Lei  (9C), Alvina  

(9L) choreographed their  dance piece and sang. All 

displayed exceptional performances for Loyola and did 

the team very proud. Attendance this year was also an 

increase from last year, with many students across KS3 

attending to support their house and peers. 

Our final inter-house competitions are the Master Chef 

event, with Loyola having a strong line-up of 

aspiring young chefs competing, followed by one of our 

schoolôs major events of the year, Sports Day in which 

Loyola were brilliant last year finishing second place 

overall. This year team Loyola are determined to prove 

to our other house competitors and ourselves how strong 

team Loyola are, aiming to go that one step further this 

year and win the 1st place trophy. 

 

Lastly, I canôt thank my Loyola family enough for the 

continued support and hard work that they have all put in 

this year. Itôs been a blessing to be the Head of Loyola 

House and I could not have asked for more loyal and 

motivated students; you all have been superb and done us 

all so proud! 

  

Letôs now go and achieve our championship 

 

GO team Loyola ñYa Gotta Believeò 

  

Mr.  Ayisire  

 

(Head of Loyola House) 

  

 

GUILLEME T HOUSE 

We have come to the end of the summer term and the end 

of the school year! Guillemet have been absolutely 

incredible this term and we have enjoyed and been 

successful in a number of fun filled events. Paris 8F got 

us second place in the FIFA competition. Our annual 

talent show is the second biggest competition in the year 

where Guillemet achieved second place thanks to our 

wonderful performers Christina, Debora and Sarah 8F. 

We then had our biggest competition of the year which 

was Sports Day! Where Guillemet came in first place! 

This was a fantastic achievement as this was the first time 

ever that Guillemet have won sports day. 

 

 I would like to say a massive thank you to Ms. Weston-

Peters, Ms. Henderson, Ms. Chamorro, Ms. Pennicott, 

Ms Hylton and Mr . McCracken who helped organise 

the students for the events and were cheering them on. I 

would also like to thank Ms. Ross, Ms. Bukaty and Mr . 

Baig who not only helped and supported the house but 

also ran the staff relay. There were also 3 students in 

particular who really stood out for me on sports day, they 

were: Emilia 8A, Mijanur 7F an d Alusine 9A. I teach 

these pupils and it was great to see them in a different 

light and see a talent I didnôt know they had. Our final 

event of the year was the Ready, Steady, Cook 

competition. Jake 8A, Harley 8A, Mercy 8A and 

Samirah 8W represented our house achieving 2nd place 

and gaining an extra 10points for their delicious Victoria 

sponge cake. Guillemet have therefore come in 2nd place 

in the overall house competition. I am extremely proud of 

this achievement and all the hard work that the pupils and 

staff have done in order to gain this place. Unfortunately, 

I am leaving Maria Fidelis this year so will therefore, not 

be Head of Guillemet next year. I have thoroughly 

enjoyed my role as Head of House and I wish Guillemet 

continued success!  

Ms. OôKeeffe 

(Head of Guillemet House) 
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Basketball 

 

It has been a fantastic year for basketball at Maria Fidelis 

School; we managed to finish in the top three in the 

Camden Shield Competition in all but one of the age 

groups. Maria Fidelis was also fortunate enough to 

receive an invitation to participate in the London Jr. NBA 

League. The League was created for 11-12 year old boys 

and girls in secondary schools across England to 

participate in basketball. The competition was organised 

and operated by the local basketball federations in 

partnership with the NBA (National Basketball 

Association.) The league features 30 Jr. NBA Basketball 

League school teams and the Maria Fidelis Year 7 girls 

won the region and finished 5th overall in London. The 

Year 7 boys achieved that little bit further in the 

competition, finishing third overall out of the 30 teams 

that entered. If all of this was not enough, both of our 

Year 7 teams were selected to be the representation for 

the Jr. NBA in announcing the NBA Global London 

Games for the January 2019 match at the O2 Arena 

between the Washington Wizards and the New York 

Knicks. The video (which is very entertaining) can be 

viewed on the NBA UK Facebook page. It has been a 

great year for basketball at Maria Fidelis and we aim to 

continue with our development next year. 

 

GCSE PE 

 

The GCSE PE and Y11 students have attended a first aid 

course during the February half-term and are now first 

aid qualified. Students have also attended coaching 

qualifications which will all be valuable and useful for 

future employment. GCSE Students and KS3 & 4 

students also participated in first aid sessions in school 

during their PE lessons which was delivered by the 

British Heart Foundation, enabling our students to 

become more informed and knowledgeable in saving 

lives and following emergency procedures 

Regional Competitions 

  

This year Maria Fidelis students have competed and 

represented Camden in BMX, Athletics, Rugby, Cricket 

and Basketball in the London Youth Games. Students 

were able to experience competing at regional level 

against all 32 boroughs across London and some have 

achieved pleasing results.  

 
Trips 

 

Students were able to attend Lords Cricket grounds to 

watch the England vs Pakistan match (courtesy of Mr. 

Anthony) and the Womenôs International Cricket Day.  

Students were able to meet professional England players,  

watch, play and compete in challenges on the day. There 

were over 200 schools at the festival and it was an 

opportunity for our students to learn more about the game 

and meet with professional players.  

 

    
 

Students in Y8, 9 & 10 have also been attending BMX 

lessons during their PE lessons where some of our 

studentsô talents were spotted by organisers. Sessions 

were differentiated allowing students of all abilities to 

either learn how to ride a bike or learn more advanced 

skills on the ramps. Some of these students progressed to 

representing Camden in the London Youth games in 

Middlesex.  

The school ski trip is coming up in February half-term 

2019 where students will be heading to Italy by coach for 

nine days. There are still a few places left for those who 

would like to go and there will be a presentation evening 

for parents in October 2018.  

 

Ms. Lawal  

 

(Head of Physical Education and Sport) 
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Some of our year 11 GCSE students have secured paces 

on Arsenal FCôs BTEC Sports Science Course if they 

obtain the entry requirements. The course is also 

combined with coach education where students will be 

delivering sessions to young people and football within 

the Arsenal Youth Development Team. Former GCSE 

PE student, Verona Alili, is currently on the BTEC 

course and she has already travelled to Russia to play 

football for the England development team; she is keen 

to go on to university to study Physiotherapy.  

 

Y9 & 11 GCSE students attended Table Tennis World 

Cup Championships at the Copper Box Arena. GCSE 

students also used this experience to improve their 

practical grade, observing and analysing the standards 

and technical ability at national level.   

 
Camden Shield 

 

 
Excellent progress has been made this year in the 

Camden Schoolsô Competition, particularly in the boysô 

shield. We have jumped from second to last place last 

year to third place overall in the competition this year. 

The girls performed particularly well in the Basketball 

and Athletics securing valuable points in the league and 

finishing in third place overall. Next year Maria Fidelis 

are aiming for the top spot in the shield.  

 
 
Ms .Lawal  

 

(Head of Physical Education and Sport) 

 

Student Achievement 

 

 
 

Brandon 9F 3rd Place for Camden in Long jump in the 

London Youth Games Athletics Championships.  Zion Y9, 

Shay Y9, Joel Y8 and Auline Y8 representing Camden in 

Athletics. 

Fadli 8A 1st Place in the Camden Schoolsô Cross Country 

competition. 

Derek 10A 3rd place in the Camden Schoolsô Cross Country 

competition. 

Dance Girls  

 

Pupils performed in the Pineapple Roadshow at Pineapple 

Studios in Covent Garden along with four other schools. 

These students were involved: 

Esther 7A, Kestia 7F, Williz 7L,Godwin 7L, Morija  7L 

Niyan 7L,Serana 8A,Deborah  8C. 

 

 
JR Basketball League 

All performed outstandingly finishing in third place in the 

regional competition.  

 

       Year 7 Girls                     Year 7 Boys 

¶ Niyan                             Kairo 

¶ Paris                               Jayden 

¶ Mya                                Sebestain 

¶ Kidst                              Joseph 

¶ Chance                           Andre 

¶ Redeate                          Miginuar 

¶ Anwuli                           Angel 

¶ Habiba                            Kye 

¶ Iman                               Leo 

¶ Hermon                          Callum 

¶ Farhana  
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Sports Awards This Year Went To: 

 
 

Chance 7W, Fadli 8A, Brandon 9F, Elaf 10C 

for their outstanding achievements and efforts in sport 

this year! 
 

A huge thank you to Sarah Jackson, who has supported 

this year with the Y11 GCSE PE class; Ms. Sattar and 

Ms. Uliwiak who has kindly supported with extra-

curricular activities and trips; Mr. Anthony who has 

arranged tickets for the England v Pakistan match; Mr. 

McDonald and Mr. Ayisre who have supported with the 

GCSE PE and with extra-curricular activities. We are 

very sad to see Mr. Valchkov, who has been with us this 

year leave our school. We thank him for all his hard 

work, commitment and his contribution to the GCSE 

practical moderation. He will be missed both by the 

students and staff. Thank you to Mr. Joseph for his hard 

work and commitment this year; he has had a successful 

first year at Maria Fidelis having joined us in September 

and the impact he has made in the department and with 

developing Basketball at Maria Fidelis this year has been 

phenomenal. The PE department are pleased to announce 

the arrival of Mr. Maynard, who will be with us from 

September; we look forward to having you on board next 

year!  

 

Lastly, there are a variety of free sports coaching 

sessions across London taking place over the summer 

holidays for students to engage in and remain active. 

Parents who are interested, please see below for details. 

 

The Access to Sport Project has sessions from ages 5-19 

years old, starting from Monday 23rd July ïFriday 31st 

August 2018. Free of charge, check out link for more 

details: www.accesstosports.org.uk 

Phone number: 0207686-8812 

 

 
Ms. Lawal  

 
 

(Head of Physical Education and Sport) 

 

 

Tendulkar Middlesex Cricket Camp 

There is an unprecedented opportunity for our cricket 

loving students to attend a unique cricket camp to be 

attended by the legendary batsman, Sachin Tendulkar. 

 

Middlesex County Cricket Club are working in 

partnership with Sachin to deliver the very best in cricket 

coaching and our first camp together will be held at 

Merchant Taylors' School from 6th - 9th August and is 

open to children aged between 9 and 14. 

 

This camp will provide 24 hours of high quality coaching 

over four days and gives the attendees the to meet Sachin 

himself. 

 

There are very limited spaces on this very special event. 

 

I attach a flyer with further details for you to read and 

share with any other families whose children may be 

interested. Booking and further information can be found 

at www.camptendulkarmga.com. For all enquiries, please 

contact Téa Robinson 

at tea.robinson@tendulkarmga.com. 

 

 

 

http://www.accesstosports.org.uk/
http://www.camptendulkarmga.com/
mailto:tea.robinson@tendulkarmga.com


 

Growing together through Christ with courage, confidence and dignity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Languages Engagement Event 

On Monday 30th April, Miss. Speller organised an event 

for KS4 & KS5 students to highlight the importance of 

languages in todayôs world.  Too often, students imagine 

learning a language at advanced level to be learning 

vocabulary and declining verb tables, without realising that 

it is the gateway to many top careers in the world.  To 

highlight this, Miss. Speller invited 11 of her friends from 

her own course, all of whom work in a vast range of 

careers now, to explain how and why studying languages 

has led them to where they are today.  We had speakers 

who played professional cricket in Argentina through 

studying Spanish, to a film producer, a BITCOIN 

specialist, an insurance broker and a publisher.  It was a 

popular event which has boosted the studentsô engagement 

with their languages studies! 

 

Mayfield óGrow with Usô Summer School 

On Sunday 17th June, three Y9 girls (Joanna, Camila and 

Abesalat) and three Y10 girls (Asma, Giovanna and 

Sesinna) made their way to Mayfield School in Sussex. 

This has become an annual programme offered to More 

Able students who have to submit an application form and 

undergo an interview to be selected for the programme.  

They stayed for a week, becoming Mayfield students, 

attending lesson and taking part in the vast range of 

extracurricular activities, as well as experiencing boarding!  

The girls came back happy and found the experience 

extremely rewarding.  Joanna commented: ñit has helped 

me realise that the students in a private school like 

Mayfield will be against me one day academically and for 

work.  It also helped build my confidence in class.ò 

 

 

Sixth Form Update ï July 2018 

Year 13 Graduation 

 

On Thursday 5th July, we held a Graduation Ceremony in 

the Phoenix Road library for our Y13 graduands.  This 

contained a short liturgy, which was very poignant given 

that it was the last liturgy ever to be held in this room, 

where so many have been held before.  Students were 

then given awards and this was followed by a catered 

lunch with drinks and cake in the Gower Street 

playground.  Year 12 students and teachers were also 

invited to this celebration, which we enjoyed in the 

sunshine.  We wish our new graduates all the very best 

with their A-level results and ongoing journeys. 

 

Film project with Havas Media 

We are extremely lucky that Havas Media, who own 

Disney, have agreed to make a short film about the Sixth 

Form demonstrating its strengths.  The film crew came 

to Graduation on 5th July and will be in attendance at 

various times over the coming months. We are extremely 

excited for the finished product! 

 

Miss. Speller 

(Head of Sixth Form) 
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Year 13 trip to Lille courtesy of Eurostar 

On Tuesday 25th July, Year 13 students who have been 

lucky enough to benefit from attending Eurostar 

Homework Club over the past two years, were awarded a 

free day trip to Lille, which was accompanied by Miss 

Speller and Mr. Coombes. Une très bonne journée was 

had by all! 

 

 

Sixth Form in the Press! 

Due to our work with the Eurostar Homework Club, the 

Sixth Form has featured in several major publications 

over recent months. This article ran in the Evening 

Standard and can still be accessed online: 

 

https://www.standard.co.uk/news/education/homewo

rk-club-for-alevel-students-launches-in-eurostar-hq-

a3836481.html  

This was also featured in a short BBC film: 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/av/uk-england-london-

44578507/homework-club-king-s-cross-locals-help-

pupils-who-love-studying 

 

An article is also due for publication imminently in 

the Financial Times. 

Furthermore, we featured in the Ham & High in an 

article describing our new Sixth Form facilities.  

 

Miss. Speller 

(Head of Sixth Form) 

 

https://www.standard.co.uk/news/education/homework-club-for-alevel-students-launches-in-eurostar-hq-a3836481.html
https://www.standard.co.uk/news/education/homework-club-for-alevel-students-launches-in-eurostar-hq-a3836481.html
https://www.standard.co.uk/news/education/homework-club-for-alevel-students-launches-in-eurostar-hq-a3836481.html
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/av/uk-england-london-44578507/homework-club-king-s-cross-locals-help-pupils-who-love-studying
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/av/uk-england-london-44578507/homework-club-king-s-cross-locals-help-pupils-who-love-studying
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/av/uk-england-london-44578507/homework-club-king-s-cross-locals-help-pupils-who-love-studying

